Mimi Coertse

Kammersiéingerin. Dr. Milnerstraat 414
Waterkloof
PRETORIA
0181

Ms Rexleigh Bunyard
31 Troon Road
Emmatentia
Johannesburg

27 May 2010

REQUIEM FOR THE LIVING

Dear Rexleigh

It is absolutely wonderful to be invited to be part of a new musical creation. It s heart-
watming to know that in these times we are living now that classical music is still alive and
floutishing. I am really looking forward to hear the finished product and wish you great
success and please continue composing and creating beautiful music.

You have my full support for this venture.

With sincere regards
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Mimi Coertse




